July 2023 Library Report for council meeting: 8/14/23

Jenny and Sonya are working on a new order to place after spending re-opens.

Jenny has made contact with NM Dept. of Labor regarding an intern program to see if they
can offer someone for the library.

James £, has offered to become a volunteer at the library and will fill in days while Jenny is at
City Hall.

Mary D. will offer volunteer help when she is here with her caregiver one day a week.

The library hosted Wonder on Wheels July 25" with a special exhibit of Gustave Baumann works.
The bus had 55 visitors and the library saw most of those visitors inside the library.

Jenny and Sonya had a booth at the Summerfest and gave away 168 pencil pouches, over 300
boolks, and had a raffle for a craft basket. Gabriel A. won the basket.

Sonya is working on a LWCF federal grant with NM Parks Dept.

The library is working with two landscapers to develop proposals to complete the park using
capital outlay recreation funds. Proposals will be forthcoming.

Sonya attended a zoom meeting with officials from the NM State Library concerning the
propased endowment funding posteard program they are launching in Aug-Sept. 2023,




